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The TBBBA Update 
By: Barbara A. Hart, Esquire - President 

 
The TBBBA Raised $1,500.00 for Hurricane Ian Relief and Recovery Efforts. To 
support Hurricane Ian relief and recovery efforts, the TBBBA donated the proceeds 
from its Holiday Party in the amount of $1,500.00 to the SWFL Emergency Relief 
Fund to continue those recovery efforts. The SWFL Emergency Relief Fund is a 
partnership between the Collaboratory (a/k/a Southwest Florida Community 
Foundation, Inc.) and United Way of Lee, Hendry, and Glades Counties.  

 
The TBBBA’s Annual Clay Shoot Raises $3,500.00 for Local Financial Literacy 
Programming. While serving as its president (shortly before taking the bench), Judge 
Vaughan lobbied the TBBBA to create an annual charitable event, thus launching 
our annual Clay Shoot. Since its inception, the TBBBA’s Clay Shoot has raised money 
for a variety of charitable organizations. The Board designated our local C.A.R.E. 
program as the recipient of this year’s event proceeds. The TBBBA’s C.A.R.E. 
program provides financial literacy education in the Tampa Bay Area. 

 
The Paul M. Glenn Golf Tournament is May 5th at MacDill Air Force Base. Judge 
Glenn loved this event, and we love the opportunity to remember him each year as 
we enjoy the Golf Tournament. Many thanks to Mike Markham and Johnson Pope 
for coordinating the Golf Tournament again this year! 

 
Officer and Director Elections Scheduled During the May 9th CLE Luncheon. TBBBA 
members will vote on the incoming Board at our May 9th CLE luncheon at the 
University Club. The proposed slate of Officers and Directors and a registration link 
for the CLE luncheon are in the TBBBA’s weekly news blast. 

 
Save the Date. The TBBBA’s Annual Awards and Installation Dinner is scheduled 
for June 6th at the Palma Ceia Golf & Country Club beginning at 6:00 p.m. Please 
join us. 


